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Please note that this information is subject to change. 

Our rates for the use of music online are generally higher than comparative rates for traditional uses including because of the additional rights used and the different business models. 

That said, given the unprecedented times we're currently living in, and while we reserve the right to review each request on its individual circumstances, subject to: 
· the exclusion of some industry-specific schemes that already cover streaming; and
· the fact that we do not necessarily control all the relevant rights that a business may require,

during this ‘lock-down period’ our general position is that we want do not want to be a hindrance to keeping the economy moving and accordingly where an existing licensee is merely transitioning what it did at its business to online, we will look to license and charge at standard rates. 

The highly concessional position we’re adopting is open to review as the situation develops.

Please also be advised that this guidance only relates to live streaming of performances licensed under an APRA AMCOS dramatic context licence. It does not apply to pre-recorded performances made available online and does not apply to the use of sound recordings.

APRA AMCOS is able, on a temporary, emergency-based, non-precedential basis, to extend existing Dramatic Context licences granted for the works APRA AMCOS represents for the performances as specific on your contract with us to be live streamed for online access on the following conditions:
· The stream of the performance is only available to people who have purchased a ticket for the live performance and it is geo-blocked to Australia;
· Live streams of performances are only available for the same period as the originally scheduled season of the live performance;
· This only applies to live performances already scheduled to take place before 30 June 2020; and
· Licences in relation to sound recordings will need to be referred to the PPCA/labels.

For more information please contact theatre@onemusic.com.au

Online Streams of Pre-recorded Performances

Please contact theatre@onemusic.com.au


 
 
